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25 September 2018

Letter to Planet Fitness Tuggerah Members

On behalf of Planet Fitness Management and Staff , we thank you for your patience in waiting on the
Opening of our Tuggerah Fitness Centre.

We have been very busy with a number of Upgrades from our original design and Fit out, as well as
waiting on some extra Council related Approvals to go with that.

What this means to you, is an Incredible Fitness Centre, with Extra Fitness Equipment, and upgraded
Functional Training Concept, Personal Programs to Every member, Superior Amenities, and a Planet
Spa that has been Expanded from one Hydra Massage bed to four, and the Introduction of Beauty
Angel Red light Therapy beds, the latest technology in aiding sun damaged skin repair.

Although we do Not have the exact Opening date, we will pass that on to you, once we know. We
anticipate that announcement very soon.

We look forward to meeting you soon,

Kind Regards
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Dallas Rosekelly

Director

Planet Fitness Tuggerah.
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